
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You to Reading Bear 
 

 
 
It has become a tradition that Mom2Mom kids look forward to each year at the annual Summer Picnic - the 
Reading Bear and his bountiful buffet of books. This year’s annual Summer Picnic was no different. In addition to 
the live story time performed by the Reading Bear, more than 40 children and youth went home with a bag of 
books, thoughtfully prepared by Reading Bear’s amazing volunteers. 
 
“It was the highlight of the picnic for many of them,” says Mom2Mom program coordinator, Kirsten Sikora. 
“New books is not something they get access to very often and they were clearly very excited, showing off their 
books to each other and reading to each other.”  
 
Mom2Mom is very grateful to the wonderful group at Reading Bear for the time and energy they spent pre-
assembling book bags for the little children, and setting up the older kids to pick and choose the books they 
wanted.  
 
Thank you so much for your contribution to Mom2Mom and the mothers and children that we serve!  
 
Sincerely,  
 

  
Stephanie Connolly 
Executive Director  
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